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 TAKING THE TIME TO ENSURE A BETTER FUTURE FOR OUR KIDS 
 

The national peak body representing Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children has urged Community 

Services Ministers to take the time to get it right when considering the current draft for the new National 

Framework for Protecting Australia’s Children. 

 

SNAICC CEO Catherine Liddle urged ministers meeting today to discuss the draft framework to develop 

the best possible plan to reverse the over-representation of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children in 

out-of-home care. 

 

“This is one of the first plans to be developed under the new National Agreement on Closing the Gap. It has 

the potential to be truly transformative and set the example for what negotiation and working in partnership 

can achieve,” Ms Liddle said. 

 

“Currently Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children are 41% of all children in out-of-home care and 

modelling shows numbers will double by 2030. 

 

“Getting this new plan right can reverse that trend and assist in achieving Closing the Gap Target 12, that 

aims to reduce over-representation of our children in out-of-home care by 45% by 2031.  

 

“The Federal Government has consistently said they want to do things differently with accountability and 

transparency, and in true partnership with Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander leaders. 

 

“A considerable amount of work has gone into developing the new framework and SNAICC is confident that 

by working together with governments at all levels, a co-designed successor plan will result in a better 

future for all Australian children.” 

– Catherine Liddle, SNAICC CEO 
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For more information or interviews contact:  
 
Jo Cackett, Communications – media@snaicc.org.au; 0474 727506 
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About SNAICC – National Voice for our Children: 
  
SNAICC is the national non-governmental peak body for Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children. We work for 
the fulfilment of the rights of our children, in particular to ensure their safety, development and wellbeing. 
  
Founded in 1981, SNAICC was established to engage in activities that promote and accommodate a strong voice for 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander children and their families. Over the past 40 years SNAICC’s efforts has resulted 
in many key milestones and achievements both in policy developments at state, territory and federal levels and in 
developing innovative and useful resources for the sector. 
  
SNAICC is governed by an influential Board of Directors made up of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander community-
controlled children and family services. 
 
For more information, please visit www.snaicc.org.au and www.familymatters.org.au 

http://www.snaicc.org.au/
https://www.familymatters.org.au/

